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BD Statement on Puerto Rico Earthquake 
 
BD continues to monitor the situation in Puerto Rico from the recent earthquake and aftershocks, and 

our thoughts and prayers go out to all who have been affected.  

 

BD is conducting full assessment of our facilities and employee homes, but the initial survey has found 

no impact to BD facilities. To ensure employee safety, BD facilities were closed on Jan. 7, but have 

resumed full operations on Jan. 8. All BD sites in Puerto Rico have backup generators that can maintain 

full operations, even during prolonged power outages. BD does not currently expect any product 

disruptions at this time. We will provide an update if there is any change to product availability.  
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